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U12 & U13 Netball v GSAL  
Thursday 11th January 2024 

 

 

 
The U12 and U13 netball team welcomed back sports fixtures following the Christmas break 

with a game against GSAL. Both games were competitive, however the girls pulled the 

scoreline away throughout the game.  

The U13s showed great control when moving the ball around in attack to make sure they 

were passing the ball to someone unmarked. The court defence was extremely strong 

meaning the girls were able to take lots of intercepts and help increase the number of 

opportunities at goal. Both the shooters and defenders worked hard to get up for any 

rebounds to ensure we kept possession of the ball.  

The U12 netball game was a lot closer and required the girls to stay focused throughout the 

whole game. The girls had to keep driving on to the ball and making sure there was always 

multiple options to the ball. This helped the girls to move the ball securely through the court 

and ensured they were not called for a held ball at any point in the game.  

  

Miss Jade Preston 
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 Games lessons - boys 
 

 
 

This week has seen a return to Adel for our lessons with the boys. This has allowed us to 
enhance or introduce hockey skills across the age groups and play on a consistent surface.  
 
Many of our pupils have enjoyed the fast surface of the astro pitch, as well as the lack of an 
offside rule! With fixtures ahead for the under 13s and 15s, this has been a positive start to 
the term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Phil Holmes & Mr Tom Davidson 
 


